
December 4, 2006 

 

Laura, 

 

Thanks for the corrections. I moved them to the proper 

family.  

 

I got an email from Anne. She liked the pictures. 

 

I didn't put wedding pictures or Mom and Dad's trip 

pictures on the website, but they are on her computer. 

The pictures really look good on Mom's computer. I 

like her monitor. 

 

I am thinking seriously of going on another Utah 

canyon trip next year, but I want to go in spring or 

summer so its not so cold. Of course, it would have 

been warmer in October if we'd been able to camp down 

in the canyon. I'll do some research on their website 

(www.ecohike.com) and let you know which trip I'd like 

to take. 

 

Steve 


